G D GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH

NOTICE NO- 2024-25/ 047

DATE- 25 SEPTEMBER 2024

Dear Parents,

We would like to inform you that from tomorrow, 26.09.2024 (Thursday), the
school will resume as usual for examinations.

Please note the following details:

- Reporting Timing and Bus Timings: Remain the same.

- Dispersal Timing: For all classes, dispersal will be at 11:40 AM

Students are instructed to carry their admit card (compulsory), examination
essentials, water bottle, and lunch box. Thank you for your cooperation.
Regards,

Team GD Goenka, Arrah
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